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WEEKLY UPDATE

It's been a busy week in school. We are

certainly back into the flow of our

learning. Children are enjoying the

routine and structure of being back in

school. We hope you are enjoying it too.  

INSET DATES
4th January 2021

12th February 2021
26th July 2021
27th July 2021



WEEKLY NEWS

HISTORY CURRICULUM

The children have started to really enjoy our new

History curriculum. We have embedded drama and

immersive learning to engage them. They have made

such a great start with their participation and we

have even had some cheers when it's time for

History. 

PARENT GOVERNOR

Thank you to everyone that has shown an interest so

far in the role of Parent Governor. If you think you

may be interested in the role and you have not yet

shown an interest please email

admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk by the end of

today. 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM

We are trying as hard as we can to ensure that, if

your child has to temporarily miss school, then they

can still continue to learn. It is best to be prepared so

please make sure your child can access the Google

Classroom at home, as soon as possible. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 

Elections have now taken place for our new

members of the student council. The first (virtual)

meeting will take place next week. The student

council is there to give your children a way to voice

their opinions about how to develop school.  


